
 

 

Changes to the Date for Filing Motions and 
Objections for Monday Short Calendars 

 
 
Monday short calendars will be printed, posted on the Internet, and mailed two business days 
earlier than in the past to make sure that all counsel and self-represented parties receive timely 
notice.  The office of the Chief Court Administrator has ordered this change because of delays in 
mail delivery resulting from changes in the way the US Postal Service processes mail.  

The earlier printing, posting on the internet, and mailing requires a change in the date a motion 
or objection must be filed and entered into the system by in order to appear on a particular 
week’s calendar.  

• Before this change, a motion or objection could be filed and entered into the system by 
Friday at 5:00 p.m. and appear on the calendar that occurred two Mondays after it was 
filed.  

• Now, a motion or objection must be filed and entered into the system by Wednesday at 
5:00 p.m. in order to appear on the calendar that occurs two Mondays after it is filed. 

This date change will not apply to any family support magistrate calendars or to the following 
civil short calendars: 

• Calendar 04 for the Judicial District of Stamford/Norwalk 
• Calendar 04 for the Judicial District of New Britain, 
• Calendars 02 and 04 for the Judicial District of Fairfield, 
• Calendars 04 and 05 for the Judicial District of New Haven; 
• Calendar 04 and 05 for the Judicial District of Hartford, or 
• Calendar 04 for the Judicial District of Windham at Putnam. 

 
If you have any questions, contact E-Services Support at (866) 765-4452 or by email at 
Eservices@jud.ct.gov. 
 

 


